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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal 

From: Nick Ketterling -Activity Director  

CC:  

Date: October 2015 

Re: Board Report 

 On Saturday we had the 7
th
 and 8

th
 grade SRV Volleyball tournament. Going in to the 

tournament we should be top three in seeding for both grades.  

 This Tuesday will be the 7
th
 and 8

th
 grade SRV football championships. We are in the 

championship game for both grades, and look to have a great showing in both games. 

 This will be the first competition of the season for the Academic Bowl team, and we wish them 
the best of luck for the first week and continuing months. 

 Girls basketball and Wrestling will look to begin practice the 19
th
 of this month. 

 

  

 


